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South Korea – Lithium Ion Battery – Requirements 
 
Following amendments to the Electrical Appliances Safety Control Regulation, the 
requirement to test and approve all Lithium-ion type batteries, regardless of Energy 
Density value (Wh/L) has been announced and is due to take effect from 1st April 2016. 
 
Prior to this regulation taking effect, batteries with an Energy Density greater than 
400Wh/L only would require testing and approval. 
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